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Arms Minute l, 1957 

Wtth respect to the sparks encountered on the lefthand 
side of the"']un, H. J. Hackman reported that they believe this 
difficulty has been overcome. 

Hackman presented the sample in 'Which the space between 
the receiver and fore-end on the right side have been filled in. 
Exact costs have not yet been determined, but are estimated to be 
approximately 5 cents per ritle. The committee decided that the 
unbalanced appearance was more detrimental than the apace to "1h1ch 
they had previo~sly objected. Since the Ilion Plant has agreed to 
color the spring, the committee decided that tor the present this 
space should not be tilled in. If objections are raised in the 
field, this subject 'Will.be reconsidered • 
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